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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:  (submitted by Chris)

I am pleased to announce Elaine Hoffman’s new responsibilities as government documents 
librarian.  She will be responsible for all liaison activities with the Government Printing Office.  
As a member of the Reference Department, she will be in charge of public service and collection 
development of all government documents.  This adds federal, United Nations and local 
documents to her previous responsibility for New York State documents.   Her responsibilities 
include training reference librarians in the use of online government documents and shifting the 
emphasis of the documents collection from print and microforms to electronic.  Elaine will 
continue her reference, library instruction, and, with some modifications, collection development 
work.  I very much appreciate Elaine’s willingness to take on these important added 
responsibilities. Chris

MASIC CLOSED:

MASIC will be closed this Friday, January 7, due to carpet cleaning. 

SERVICE AWARDS CEREMONY:

The Library has several staff who will be honored at the Service Awards Ceremony to be held 
at the SAC auditorium on February 8th at 4:00 pm.  Mark the date on your calendar and set 
aside time to acknowledge fellow staff members.  The reception which follows is for the invited 
staff who are receiving awards.

Dennis and Sherry (35 years)

Brigitte (30 years)

Jyoti and Paul (25 years)

Susan Allen-Bosco (20 years)

ATTENTION TRAVELERS:

Effective January  1, 2005, the Office of the State Controller has announced that the rate for 
personal car mileage for 2005 has been increased, to 40.5 cents per mile.  This is a three cent 
increase and is in effect due to higher prices for vehicles and fuel.

JOAN NEWMAN SENDS THANKS:



HOLIDAYS HAVE COME AND GONE :

Hope you all have had some days of retreat from work and had a chance to spend some time 
relaxing with family and friends.  Happy New Year one and all!  The Libraries mailed 
approximately 425 cards with a greeting "From the Staff of the Stony Brook University 
Libraries." These cards were sent to Friends of the Library, Deans of west campus, President 
Kenny, Provost McGrath, LILRC, staff of Information Technologies, donors, members of 
Library Dean's Council, and SUNY-wide colleges.  Here is the card -

 


